
Year 7 Messages

None this week

Year 8 Messages

None this week

Year 9 Messages

None this week

Year 10 Messages

Feedback from Wigan & Leigh College visit
I just wanted to say what a credit your Year 10 were to Parklands Academy today here at Wigan & 
Leigh College for Sampling (across both sites). It was a pleasure to welcome them to the College 
(and your staff).  Students were proactive, polite, engaged and enthusiastic about all aspects of the 
day – and our tutors commented on their behaviour and attitude to learning, so please do pass this 
on to them.  
Megan Spencer
Head of School Partnerships
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Year 11 Messages

PNECET has recently launched a traineeship programme for 16-24 year olds. Trainees will be with 
them for 12 weeks and they will complete qualifications in Employability and Customer Service as 
well as completing a block of work experience. The first cohort starts on July 18th and the second 
cohort will be starting on October 31st.  More information can be found at: 
https://www.pnefc.net/pnecet/education/traineeship-programme/
 
Students must email jack.mountain@pne.com if they are keen to take advantage of this opportunity

https://url6.mailanyone.net/scanner?m=1o7FB8-000B7t-4P&d=3%7Cmail%2F90%2F1656676200%2F1o7FB8-000B7t-4P%7Cin6f%7C57e1b682%7C10936114%7C12746108%7C62BEDFB6FA695E08DD7DF8F7A3B8F27D&s=lg75iWNpPjuZRu-1vCQPBUCQyXw&o=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pnefc.net%2Fpnecet%2Feducation%2Ftraineeship-programme%2F


Head Students’ Page

Hello,

This week on Tuesday and Wednesday, the year 10’s had a 
sampling day at Wigan and Leigh college and Runshaw college. 
This was to give us a taste of college life and what courses each 
college offer before we will soon be making the important choice 
when moving on in education.  I really enjoyed Wigan and Leigh 
because of their amazing courses even though it wasn’t really a 
college option for me and both of the colleges opened my mind 
up to future careers. Thankyou to all the staff for giving us this 
opportunity especially Ms Berry and Mrs Brookes.

Also we welcomed the new year 7’s on their taster day on 
Wednesday where they experienced and got to know our school 
a lot better for when they fully join in September. I hope they 
have gained more confidence about coming and have possibly 
made new friends in their form or taster classes. We can’t wait 
for you to be here in September.

I hope you all enjoy your INSET day off! 
Alannah.

This is CPR in the
 health and social 
class. We learnt 

how to save 
someone’s life

This is where 
we looked after 
simulations of 
humans in a 
hospital ward at 
Wigan and 
Leigh. This 
taught us about 
patient care 
and tending to 
needs of 
people.



Whole School Messages

Weekly Learning Support Board - click here

Perfect 3s
Excellent Behaviour for Learning goes hand in hand with achievement.  It is an excellent indicator 
of how your child is performing in lessons.  Who’s had the Perfect 3 since we’ve been back?

Year 7: 27 pupils since September
Year 8: 16 pupils since September
Year 9:  33 pupils since September
Year 10: 24 students since September
Year 11: 29 students since September

Please congratulate your child if they have the Perfect 3.  All BfL scores can be seen in the 
Edulink app.

Ties - Please note the price has increased to £8.

Blackpool Pleasure Beach - Please check SCOPAY as a lot of parents have consented to their 
child attending the trip but have not paid. It is the payment that will secure your child’s trip on 
the trip pending approval from the HALS after behaviour and attendance has been checked. 
If your child is removed from the trip for this reason then a refund will be given.

Due to the hot weather forecast for next week students may wear their Parklands PE kit 
to school.

A recent trend has emerged with students deliberately ripping the pockets off other students 
school shirts. This is clearly unacceptable behaviour and any students involved would be 
expected to replace damaged items. We appreciate your support in preventing this.

How many had the Perfect 3 in the previous week?
Years 7: 144 pupils
Year 8:  91 pupils
Year 9:  119 pupils

Year 10:  139 students

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1geirx6v7VLFakEnVVy7LXSa5n86Ih3JLCW5S8Jsuifg/edit#slide=id.g7711429be5_0_0


Whole School Messages

Attendance matters!  
Overall school attendance since September 92%

Overall school attendance for the week 91.4%

Attendance by House since September:  
Asia 91.5%

Australasia 92.4%
Africa 92.3%

Europe 92.2%
South America 92.9%

Attendance by House for the week:
Asia 90.5%

Australasia 90.8%
Africa 91.9%
Europe 93%

South America 91.1%

Highest form attendance per House for the week:
Asia - Japan 97.6%

Australasia - Cook Island 96.4%
Africa - Ivory Coast 98.9%

Europe - Hungary 98.8%
South America - Ecuador 97.8%
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Whole School Messages

The final assessments of the Bronze Industrial Cadet awards were held last Friday at the faculty of 
Electrical Engineering and Electronics, Liverpool University. Our team known as POND entered the 
regional competition with ‘Our School is an Island’. They put together a cracking entry with lots of 
well thought out designs and strategies to tackle the ever growing need for sustainability. Much of 
their work was completed in their own time with limited resources. Our team of Y8’s were presented 
with the overall ‘Best Teamwork’ award, a fantastic ending for a group of enthusiastic Eco Warriors. 
Well done!!
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